
 
 

Statement in response to the publication of the Scoping Inquiry 
Report 

 
The Board of Management of St Paul’s College welcomes the publication of 
the Scoping Inquiry Report into historical allegations of abuse in schools 
run by religious orders. 
 
The report identified 11 allegations of abuse against 3 alleged abusers. The 
3 alleged abusers are now deceased. 
 
The Board of Management welcomes the recent statement from the 
Vincentian Community offering support to anyone harmed during their time 
in St. Pauls. A copy of that statement is available on the College website. 
 
We would encourage any person who was harmed during their time in our 
school to come forward. We are committed to helping in any way we can.  
 
The College will fully cooperate with the recently announced Commission 
of Investigation. 
 
Whilst the Scoping Inquiry Report and the Commission of Investigation 
relate to historical allegations of abuse, the College complies with all current 
obligations in relation to child welfare. Our safeguarding policy and 
associated documentation are available on our website. 
 
If any person has any concerns in relation to any child safety matter they 
should contact the College, the Gardai or Tusla immediately. 
 
 
     
Barry Magee       Sean Moran 
Chairperson Board of Management    Principal 


